District 6 Meeting, The Silva Home, Sonora, California.

Meeting started at 3:04 after lunch on June 18th. Mary Ann Silva thanked everyone for coming to this
year’s District 6 Meeting. ABS Members present were Ken Williams, Ed Reed, Arsham Ohanis, Beverly
Picard, Gene Deaver, Rodney and Mary Ann Silva.

Arsham Ohanis motioned and Gene Deaver seconded to pass over reading of the 2015 minutes, motion
passed. Beverly Picard made mention that ABS Show Reports should have exhibitors, exhibiting birds,
written and documented on it.

Gene Deaver talked about the 2016 orange bands, how they were hard to read. Arsham Ohanis
motioned and Ed Reed seconded for ABS to discontinue using the orange/red colors. We have other
good readable colors that we can use instead. Motion passed.

Beverly Picard submitted a copy of a proposed change to add classes to section 25 to reflect the newest
variety awards being offered by ABS. Bill Birney had given her a copy of the proposed new classes and
numbers. Beverly motioned and Arsham seconded adding classes for Slate, Saddleback, Anthracite and
Rainbow under Section 25. Motion passed.

Ken Williams asked where the Malanistic variety should be shown? This coloring of the feathers can
show up in all variety birds.

Ed Reed motioned to adjourn the meeting, Arsham Ohanis seconded. Meeting ended at 3:33PM
Respectfully submitted,

Mary Ann Silva, District 6 Director



